



Regardless of how many times you read through Acts, time and time again there is great encouragement when hearing of 
how the Holy Spirit moved through the early church. Through trial and challenge, the Word of God spread far and wide 
among the people. 
  
It’s a tricky time of the year to pause and admire God’s hand in this ministry; there are an abundance of things that must be 
finished before we welcome 7,000 children and young people to our Camps and Missions. But when we do pause, when 
we take a moment to reflect on how God has used this ministry throughout the years, and how He continues to do so, we 
quickly find ourselves in awe of His power and His goodness to His people. 
  
SUNI Camps and Missions is a growing ministry, with more children and young people attending our various programmes, 
more volunteers signing up to serve, more churches wanting to partner to share Gods Good News with families 
throughout Northern Ireland. 
  
And with that, there is much to give thanks for. God has been so faithful throughout the years, those who have been 
around for a little longer than I have can testify to that. And it is without doubt that, by the end of this summer, we will have 
copious stories of how He has been at work in the lives of children, young people and our volunteers, stories of people 
putting their hope in Him and stories of how He continues to build His church. 
  
And as an organisation which wants to seek God in everything we do, to let Him have His way with this summer, we pray 
that all our ministries, far and wide, would bring glory to His name. That all those involved would grow in the likeness of 
Christ. And that as the early church grew through the ministry of Paul, Timothy, and others it would continue to grow this 
summer in Northern Ireland through the work of Scripture Union. 
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